
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M100617B  
 

July 1, 2010  
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON BLENDING, 9:00 

A.M., THURSDAY, JUNE 17, 2010, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff, State representatives, and stakeholders 
representing industry and the public on blending of low level radioactive waste. 
 
The staff should determine the resource and schedule impact of completing separate 
rulemakings on depleted uranium and blending, including pros and cons of such action, and 
report back to the Commission.     
 (EDO)     (SECY Suspense:  8/16/10)  
 
As a separate task, the staff should provide the Commission with the staff’s approach to initiate 
activities related to a risk-informed, performance-based comprehensive revision to Part 61, 
including the resources and the timeline for completing the rulemaking.    
 (EDO)     (SECY Suspense:  12/28/10) 
 
The staff should informally provide the Commission, through a TA brief, additional information 
on the kinds of site-specific inadvertent intruder analyses that would be required, including how 
they would be done, and any difficulties licensees may encounter.    
 (EDO)     (SECY Suspense:  8/16/10) 
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